

NOTICE
TOWN OF PORTLAND
OPEN BOOK

Pursuant to Wis. Stat. 70.45, the assessment roll for the year 2025 will be open for examination on May 29, 2025, at the Portland Town Hall, 6736 State Highway 33, Cashton, WI  54619 from 1:00 – 3:00 PM.  Instructional material will be provided at the open book to persons who wish to object to valuations under Wis. Stat. 70.47.

Notice is hereby given this 14th day of May 2025. 
Amy Brueggen, Town Clerk









